
 

NOTICE 
 

EXTENSION OF TIME FOR PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS 
DRAFT DECISION ON THE  

PARMELIA PIPELINE ACCESS ARRANGEMENT 
 
This is to advise that an extension of time has been granted to allow additional time 
for interested parties to make submissions on the Draft Decision for the proposed 
Access Arrangement for the Parmelia Pipeline (Licence Numbers WA:PLs 1-3, 5 & 
23). 
 
This extension of time for submissions is for a period of 13 days until 4 pm Thursday 
25 November 1999 Western Standard Time and is granted in accordance with section 
7.19 of the National Third Party Access Code for Natural Gas Pipeline Systems. 
 
The Draft Decision presents the Regulator’s decision and reasons for the decision in 
respect to the proposed Access Arrangement. 
 
The Draft Decision was comple ted and placed on the Office of Gas Access 
Regulation’s web site on 27 October 1999.  The original Notice calling for public 
submissions was placed on the OffGAR web site (www.offgar.wa.gov.au) on the same 
day. 
 
Confidentiality 
 
In general, all submissions from interested parties will be treated as in the public 
domain and placed on the OffGAR web site.  Where an interested party wishes to 
keep part or all of the contents of a submission confidential, it should indicate these 
parts clearly.  However, where the information is not considered to be ‘unduly 
harmful’ to the legitimate business interests of any party, the submission may be 
returned to the party making the submission with the option of revising or 
withdrawing it. 



 

 
Format for Submissions 
 
Submissions with comments on the proposed Access Arrangement should be in both 
written and electronic form, preferably in Microsoft Word 6.0 or Word 97 and 
addressed to: 
 
Mr Philip Brown 
Office of Gas Access Regulation 
Level 6 Governor Stirling Tower 
197 St Georges Terrace 
Perth WA 6000 
Email: philip_brown@offgar.wa.gov.au 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
KEN MICHAEL 
GAS ACCESS REGULATOR 
 
11 November 1999



 

 


